
 

 

Proposed Marlborough Environment Plan – Variations 2 and 3 

Minute of the Hearing Panel  

Minute 6 

Through Minute 5, the Panel had previously set a timeline for receipt of the Section 42A right of 

reply. The right of reply was due today.  

The Panel subsequently received a request from the primary Section 42A report writer for additional 

time due to her involvement in Environment Court proceedings. That is a reasonable request in the 

circumstances. A two-week extension is therefore approved and the right of reply is now due by 

Tuesday 2 April (due to Easter). 

On receipt, the written right of reply will be posted on the Variation 2 Portal: 

https://eservices.marlborough.govt.nz/programmes/ListProgrammeEvents?id=4250856. We 

encourage submitters that have an interest in the right of reply to monitor the portal at that time. 

 
 
Dated 18 March 2024 
 

 

Councillor Barbara Faulls 

Chair of the PMEP Variation 2 and 3 Hearing Panel 


